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May 24, 2024 

 

City of Coburg 
91136 N Willamette Street 
Coburg, OR 97408 
Attn: Brian Harmon, Public Works Director 
 
RE: N. Willamette, E. Macy, & N. Harrison Street Reconstruction Project Notice 

of Apparent Low Bidder and Engineer’s Recommendation for Award of 
Contract 

 

The City received the following bids for the N. Willamette Street, E. Macy Street, & N. 
Harrison Street Reconstruction Project on May 22, 2024. 
 
 Contractor        Bid Total 
 

1. RiverBend Construction, Inc.           $     595,595.00   

2. Wildish Construction Co.                       $     618,550.00    

3. Durbin Excavating LLC                $     625,720.75    

4. Turney Excavating, Inc.            $     705,469.00   

5. H&J Construction, Inc.                      $     725,316.50   

6. Knife River Corporation - Northwest                  $     761,036.00  

7. Suulutaq, Inc.                                         $      805,716.02 

8. Northcore USA, LLC                                        $   1,026,830.58 

I have reviewed all bid packages and found all to be complete and responsive, with the 
exception of Wildish Construction Co., Durbin Excavating LLC, and Knife River 
Corporation – Northwest which did not submit a First Tier Subcontractor form. Suulutaq, 
Inc bid package was not considered since it was not added to the Plan Holders List as 
stated in Section 010 Invitation for Bids of the Project Manual for this project. 
 
I recommend that the contract be awarded to RiverBend Construction, Inc. in the 
amount of $595,595.00. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Branch Engineering Inc. 

Julie Leland, P.E. 

City Engineer 


